
From: Easements&Development 
<Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au> 

Sent: Friday, 22 March 2024 12:57 PM 
To: James Bellamy 
Subject: RE: 2024-151 - Major Projects - New Request for Advice - Jindera 

BESS (SSD-68815961) (Greater Hume Shire) [Official] 
 
Dear James, 
 
Transgrid Reference Number: 2024-151 
 
Proposal:                                    New Request for Advice - Jindera BESS (SSD-68815961)  
 
 
Thank you for consulting with Transgrid regarding this proposal. 
 
Please be advised that BESS Atlantic Pty Ltd. (Connection Applicant) have submitted a formal connection 
enquiry for their proposed Jindera BESS project, with a capacity of 250MW and a point of connection to 
Transgrid’s Jindera 330kV Substation. Transgrid has completed its assessment and provided the 
Connection Applicant with a connection enquiry response, in accordance with Transgrid’s obligations 
under the National Electricity Rules (NER).  
 
The Connection Applicant will need to further engage Transgrid via a Connection Processes Agreement 
to facilitate an application to connect to Transgrid’s network, in accordance with the NER. During the 
application stage, the assessment and approval of the proposed connection will include, but not limited 
to, performance standards and connection assets. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team – 
Easements&Development@Transgrid.com.au 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Skye Shanahan 
Senior Easements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Transgrid | 180 Thomas Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
T: (02) 9620 0104  

E: Skye.Shanahan@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 

 

 
 
We acknowledge the Aboriginal and Torres Islander people as the Traditional Custodians of 
the land which we provide our services. We pay our respects to their Elders, past and present. 
 

     

 
 
Data Classification: Official 
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From: James Bellamy <james.bellamy@dpie.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:54 PM 
To: Easements&Development <Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au> 
Cc: Elisha Dunn <elisha.dunn@dpie.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Jindera BESS (SSD-68815961) (Greater Hume Shire) 
 
The Department is requesting advice from Transgrid in relation to the proposed Jindera BESS. The due 
date for this request is 03/04/24. 
 
Please see the attachments to this email for details on the proposed project and the draft SEARs. Please 
provide your advice by responding to this email. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me should you have any further questions about this request. 
 
Kind Regards, 
James Bellamy 
Student Planner 
Energy Assessments 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
 
T 8275 1847  E james.bellamy@dpie.nsw.gov.au 
 
dphi.nsw.gov.au 
 

                                                                                               
 
I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

 
 

 
 
Disclaimer: 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the intended 
recipient please delete this e-mail and advise the sender. Transgrid's Privacy Policy is available on our website 
https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use, dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly attributed, 
the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author only and do not represent the official view of Transgrid. E-mail communications 
with Transgrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read 
by its intended recipient. Transgrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses that arise as a result of this e-mail. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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